
  
 

 

 

 

Republic of the Philippines 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 
ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT BUREAU 

CO-2025-025987 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC SCOPING 

 

The CANDELARIA STEEL, INC. (CSI)  proposes an INCREASE IN ANNUAL 
PRODUCTION CAPACITY  and ADDITIONAL SCRAP RECYCLING FACILITY BY 
EXPANDING ITS PROJECT AREA of the  CANDELARIA ROLLING MILL PROJECT 
to be located in Barangay Malabanban Sur, Candelaria, Quezon Province.  

Notice is hereby given to interested and concerned parties who wish to participate in the Public 
Scoping Activity that is scheduled on: 

 

Date  Time Venue 

04 August 2025 
(Monday) 

1:00 PM 
(Registration starts at 

12:30 PM) 

Session Hall of Barangay 
Malabanban Sur, Candelaria, 

Quezon Province 

 

The public scoping is an early stage in the Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) process where 
the proponent aims to provide an overview of the proposed project, present the proposed action, 
and gather issues, concerns, and other relevant information to provide the scope of work and terms 
of reference for the preparation of the Environmental Performance Report and Management Plan 
(EPRMP).  

All interested parties, organizations, and agencies are encouraged to provide inputs during the 
Public Scoping and public review periods and provide comments to saysy@steelasia.com and 
mediatrixbusinessconsultancy@gmail.com, copy furnished EMB Central Office through email 
at eia@emb.gov.ph and recordsco@emb.gov.ph. 

A copy of the Project Description Report for Scoping is downloadable at our website: 
www.eia.emb.gov.ph (kindly access the Notice of Online Public Scoping link found at the lower 
right portion of our website). 
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